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Club of Sanibel-Captiva

Friday's Speaker: Andy Lyman, Rotary District Governor,

This week's speaker is Andy Lyman, Rotary District Governor!
Be sure to be here for an interesting meeting!

Be sure to join us for our full breakfast menu for meetings. Vaccinated members do NOT NEED masks. There is no limit to the number
who can attend.

You need to contact Bill Harkey if you are attending the meeting in-person at the Community House. Please send a confirmation to Bill
Harkey at William.Harkey@gmail.com by 5 pm on Tuesday every week.

Another option to join us for meetings is through our club's Zoom meeting on Fridays, doors open at 7 a.m. for small Breakout Rooms, and
the meeting will begin at 7:30 a.m.

You can join the ZOOM meeting with the following information:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/ 81105187296?pwd= N2dHYWJQYVB4bjJ4aWxLNVI4dU5Pdz 09
Meeting ID: 811 0518 7296
Passcode: 776580
One tap mobile
+13017158592,,81105187296#,,,, *776580# US (Washington DC)
+13126266799,,81105187296#,,,, *776580# US (Chicago)
Dial by your location
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)
Meeting ID: 811 0518 7296
Passcode: 776580
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/ kdCliyhmi9

See you Friday morning!

Upcoming Fundraising Events

Speakers

October 15, 2021
Andrew Lyman
DG Official Visit

Birthdays

Paul Prestia
October 17th
James D Heddens
November 1st
Greg Thomas
Scherer
November 1st
Sam Ankerson
November 8th

Wedding
Anniversaries

Scot M. Congress
October 21st
Scott T Mowry
October 22nd
Heather S Scott
October 29th

Years of Service

Chester James
Sadler
11-01-1997
24 Years
John H. Pryor
11-05-2004
17 Years
Richard P.
Waterhouse
10-16-2008
13 Years
Rachel Salvage
Tritaik
11-11-2012
9 Years
Holli J. Martin
11-01-2013
8 Years
Clair Ann Beckmann
10-21-2016
5 Years
L Carlton Anderson
10-28-2016
5 Years
Donald H Dillinger
10-28-2016
5 Years
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Wheels for Wheels Almost Here!

3nd Annual Howard S. Danner, Jr. Wheels for Wheels Cycling Challenge�
Rotarians Cycling for Wheelchairs

October 30, 2021
The Sanibel Captiva Rotary Club is hosting the 3rd Annual �Howard S. Danner, Jr. Wheels for Wheels Cycling Challenge� for Rotarians to

raise money for the Sanibel Captiva Rotary Trust Fund*. All monies donated will go to the Wheelchair Foundation**. The Wheelchair
Foundation is a nonprofit organization leading an international effort to create awareness of the needs and abilities of people with physical
disabilities, to promote the joy of giving, create global friendship, and to deliver a wheelchair to every child, teen and adult in the world

who needs one, but cannot afford one. For these people, the Sanibel Captiva Rotary Club and Wheelchair Foundation delivers Hope,
Mobility and Independence to many.

The cycling challenge will be open to all Rotarians. Prior to the club event on October 30, 2021, participating Rotarians will obtain $ per
mile donation pledges from Club members, family members, friends, neighbors, etc. to challenge the rider to raise as much money as

possible to support the purchase of wheelchairs through the Wheelchair Foundation. Each participating rider will disclose on the pledge
form the cycle he or she will use on October 30th. (e.g., road bike, mountain bike, tandem cycle, three-wheeler, e-bike, stationary bike).

Participating Riders accumulate miles where and when it is convenient for them, whether it is on the road, a trail or a stationary bike. They
also may create or join group rides. Each participating cyclist will assure that each pledge donor has a copy of the completed pledge form
and will be responsible for collecting the donation after the event. Pledge donors will also have the option to directly donate to purchase

one or more wheelchairs at $100 per chair.
Each participating cyclist will keep track of his or her miles ridden on or before October 30th, 2021 and will be responsible for collected

pledged amounts after the event.
For those on Island on Saturday October 30th we will have a celebration event beginning at 11:00 AM at The Blue Giraffe Restaurant on

Par View adjacent The Island Golf Club . All are invited.

Bank of the Islands Duel Sponsor
Bank of the Islands Becomes a Dual Sponsor of San-Cap Rotary�s Golf Charity Cup Tournament and Arts and Crafts
Festival
Bank of the Islands becomes the first of two Dual Silver Sponsors for two Upcoming Rotary Fundraisers. "Bank of the Islands is happy to
be a Dual Silver Sponsor of the Rotary�s 2021 Golf Charity Cup and 2022 Arts and Crafts Festival,� said David Lowden, the Bank�s Vice
President and Sanibel-Captiva Office Private Client Relations. "As with other Rotary events we have sponsored in the past, we are proud to
support the good work done by Rotary here on our islands and across the world."
This years' Golf Charity Cup Scramble will be held November 13th at the Sanibel Island Golf Club and the Arts and Crafts Festival will be
February 19 & 20 at the Sanibel Community House.
Additional information and online registration for golfers and sponsors can be found at www.sanibelrotary.org Golf Charity Cup or Arts &
Crafts Festival tabs.
The daylong Golf Charity Cup will feature fun elements including:
Prizes for the Lowest Scoring Team, Skill prizes for Closest-to-the-Pin, Longest Drive and most Accurate Drive, A �Hole-in-One�
tournament with a Yamaha Golf Cart prize.
Join in the excitement watching the balls drop from the helicopter scheduled for approximately 1:30 PM.
Win cash by being one of the three balls Closest-to-the-Pin at the Helicopter Ball Drop.
Purchase golf balls for the chance to win cash online at www.sanibelrotary. org Golf Charity Cup or by calling 239-898-8900.
For Charity Cup sponsorship information or to make a personal contribution go online or contact Mike Raab 239-898-8900.

http://www.sanibelrotary.org/
http://www.sanibelrotary.org/


 Left to right: Rotarians Mike Raab, Maureen McGuaran, Rebecca Binkowski, Annie Campbell, David Lowden

Rotary Golf Scramble 2021

Our Charity Cup Golf Tournament will be on November 13.
The daylong Golf Charity Cup will feature fun elements including:

Prizes for the Lowest Scoring Team
Skill prizes for Closest-to-the-Pin, Longest Drive and most Accurate Drive
A �Hole-in-One� tournament with a Yamaha Golf Cart prize.

Join in the excitement watching the balls drop from the helicopter scheduled for approximately 1:30 PM.
Win cash by being one of the three balls Closest-to-the-Pin at the Helicopter Ball Drop. Purchase golf balls for the chance to win cash
online at www.sanibelrotary. org Golf Charity Cup or by calling 239-898-8900.

Pictures from last year's Ball Drop
Read More

Call for Road Kill
Many years ago, the Sanibel-Captiva Rotary Club adopted the stretch of road that leads up to the causeway toll booths. On a monthly
basis, certain brave members, fearlessly led by Darrin Grotrian, pick up all the trash, debris and who knows what else in an effort to
maintain a clean roadway on the entrance to our beautiful island. This effort is affectionately known as "Road Kill". No, it is not glamorous,
yes, all are welcome, yes, it builds comraderie, and on the plus side, you never know what you're going to find!

October 16 at 8:00
meet at Carlton Naumann, just over the bridge.

http://www.sanibelrotary.org/
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=149410


Come have fun saving the world one piece of 'treasure' at a time! You never know what you might find!

Paul Harris Fellow Recipients
This week we had the honor of recognizing several of our members as Paul Harris Fellows!

John Gray received his Paul Harris Fellow +8
Eldon Bohrofen received his Paul Harris Fellow +7
Scot Congress received his Paul Harris Fellow +6

New Member (to our Club) Paul Barlo received his Paul Harris Fellow +8
John, Eldon, Scot and Paul are Rotarians who use their time, talent and treasure to enhance the lives of others. Congratulations Rotarians!

Eldon Bohrofen, Paul Harris +7, with Scot Congress, Paul Harris +6, and Eldon with Paul Barlo, Paul Harris +8
Presenting a Paul Harris Fellow Award is the Rotary Foundation�s way of expressing its appreciation for a substantial contribution to its
humanitarian and educational programs. It is named for our founder, a Chicago attorney, who with three of his business associates, started
the movement in 1905. Today, we total 35,000 Clubs� in over 200 Countries� with 1.2 Million Members.

Paul Harris Fellow recognition is given in appreciation of anyone who contributes, outright or over time, a gift of $1,000 or more to the
Annual Programs Fund, PolioPlus, or an approved Rotary Matching Grant. Recognition consists of a Certificate� a Medallion� and a special
Lapel Pin. A multiple Paul Harris is one who has contributed additional $1,000 gifts to the Foundation� and their pins receive additional
sapphires or rubies.
While it is an honor to receive a Paul Harris Fellow� it�s not just about recognition. It�s about what we do in the world as Rotarians�
and how we fund it. This past week we recognized four of our members with their multiple Paul Harris Awards.

Currently, our Club has 56 members who have achieved Paul Harris Fellow status. Almost all of our members achieved this by our $25
charge to our quarterly dues that goes to the Rotary Annual Fund over a number of years until reaching $1,000.

Benefactor recipients are those members who have estate plans to give a minimum of $1,000 to the Rotary's Endowment Fund in which
only the annual income is used annually by the Foundation. Currently our club has 4: Honorary Member James Reid, Don Russell, John
Schwandke, and Eldon Bohrofen

Bequest Society recipients are those members have an estate plan at death to bequeath a minimum of $10,000 to the Rotary Annual Fund.
Our club has 3 members: John Schwandke, Bill Harkey, and Eldon Bohrofen.

Major Donors are those members who during their lifetime have given a minimum of $10,000 to the Rotary Annual Fund. In our club, Bill
Harkey has achieved this level.

Paul Harris Society is achieved by annually giving to the Rotary Annual Fund $1,000. We have 10 members: Paul Barlo, Eldon Bohrofen,
Clair Beckmann, Scot Congress, Roger Grogman, Bill Harkey, John Henshaw, Donald McDonald, Bill Rahe, and John White. Their are 250
such members in our district.

The newest recognition is the Polio Plus Society where a member achieves this with an annual gift to the Rotary Polio Fund of $100. Eldon
Bohrofen recently joined this Society membership at the same time our District Chair of the Rotary Foundation, Alfred Current, joined this
new membership.



Wheels for Wheels T-shirts Available

Wheels for Wheels is Coming!

Roger Grogman distributed the new long sleeve Wheels-for-Wheels tee shirts to be worn by those who will ride for this charitable event. All
members have received pledge forms via e-mail (if you need another please contact Cindy!). Please fill out your pledge form and submit it

as soon as possible.

A new feature this year is that cyclists do not have to ride on that day and can complete their mileage at any time and at anyplace. This
will allow our Snowtarians to solicit sponsors in their hometown and send their pledges to the committee in the coming weeks. For those
who will be in town on that day, a social gathering will be held beginning at 11 am on October 30, 2021 at the Blue Giraffe at Beachview
Estates restaurant. All members are invited to attend. You do not have to cycle that day to attend the social gathering. It will be the first

social event for the club in this Rotary year!

Thanks A Million

This Week's Thanks A Million goes to....

Jonathan Dean!
For his Polio Squares Initiative!

THANK YOU!

Rotary License Plates Support Youth Services

PLEASE HELP FLORIDA�S YOUTH
We are looking for Floridians who want to support Rotary's Youth Programs across the state�and we�d like to count on you. You do not
have to be a Rotarian to get a Florida Specialty Tag with the Rotary symbol�all you have to do is get yours today through
www.floridarotarytag.com and help us get to the 3,000-mark so the plates will go into production! Get on for your car, motorcycle, RV,
motorcycle trailer, boat trailers, corporate fleet vehicles and more, and help us support this great cause!

Club Meeting

Sanibel-Captiva
Meets at The Sanibel Community House
2173 Periwinkle Way
Sanibel, FL 33957
Time: Friday at 07:00 AM

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.floridarotarytag.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2q-a-a4PJuTnEYbWYZlXYUgGvKquD5p87IPrExjnPjO6Fp6Ue3fAuVCDc&h=AT3gEh0m8kOPeTjQ75cnVJC3qfW9h-b2M9qyKhlWPWqXVSUUYuXzP0G3RF6BZF6g3kYvF6X90Q69SHrSc1HUIKbXLxUmbob1i4_VJl99KmrMXEJRNiEymdOAsaGVxTXW&__tn__=-UK-y-R&c%5b0%5d=AT18R2iQ6ilHfOGWlSGVne1DIE7RjgYaKEfTTfKsYUcztTY5noU-q2ykEPoEatL-SqmLa_M-YQA-QbotSwlCx_dTjuJkWHs9ug5lwn9NIQzSgE8rPC51lnQE_ivxoQ-cf81xn5g5nV80qmVL05-CPnQwjpXqnwCGAJYTQSuT3sMuX1K3lcD74tRlevaohsFV621WnQ1U



